
YOU can support local, nonprofit community news. 

We are grateful to the many volunteers who work to bring you
the Sanford Springvale News, but there are costs associated with 
publication and that’s where you can help.  

Your donation will help sustain this important work. 

DONOR/SPONSOR APPLICATION
Please print and include this form with your donation

I wish my donation to remain anonymous.   nn  yes    nn no

I wish to receive the E-Newsletter via weekly email.  nn  yes    nn no    nn I already do!

Make checks payable to: Strategies For A Stronger Sanford. 
Please include “for Sanford Springvale News” or “for SSN” on the memo line. 

Our fiscal agent, Strategies for a Stronger Sanford, is a registered 501c3 non-profit and will provide 
you with the tax exemption information for any tax filing benefits this donation provides you or 
your business.   

MAIL TO:  STRATEGIES FOR A STRONGER SANFORD, P.O. BOX 958, SANFORD, ME 04073  

THANK YOU! 
Your donation will help keep local journalism alive.

Name: 

Business Name if Applicable: 

Mailing Address:

Email Address: 

Phone number: 								      

Is it OK if we text this number?   nn  yes    nn no

SPONSORSHIP  
nn $500    nn $1000   nn $2500    nn $5000   
nn Other                     ($500 minimum)

DONATION

nn $50    nn $100   nn $200    nn $250     
nn Other   

Free advertising is not included with sponsorship, 
however, for one year, we will be pleased to 
acknowledge your gift with your name or company 
logo on all our publications (website, Facebook page, 
and E-Newsletter) unless you wish to remain 
anonymous. Higher donations receive priority 
placement. Please provide your email address so 
we can contact you for your logo.

We will be pleased to acknowlege your gift in one 
of our upcoming e-newsletters, unless you wish to 
remain anonymous. 
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Dear Friends of Sanford Springvale News,

We are a nonprofit group of volunteers that believe having a 
source of accurate and unbiased local information to keep our 
residents informed is critical to a healthy, connected community. 
This is especially true at a time when it is hard to know if what 
you see on the internet and social media is true. The Sanford 
Springvale News provides information from City Hall and the 
Sanford School Department; opportunities for fun and adventure; 
interesting articles about history, nature and the arts; great local 
photography; sports news and the latest schedule of upcoming 
events.
 
To be responsible and involved citizens, we need to know what is 
going on. To read the free Sanford Springvale E-Newsletter 
(emailed to your inbox), go to SanfordSpringvaleNews.com for our 
online edition or to sign up for our E-Newsletter. Eventually, we 
hope to return to publishing a free paper edition. We rely on 
donations and sponsorships to continue this very important work.

Sincerely,

Sanford Springvale News Finance Committee

To contact a member of the Finance Committee, please email 
admin@sanfordspringvalenews.com and reference “Finance” 
in the subject line

Sanford Springvale News is a member of
 Strategies for a Stronger Sanford, a registered 501c3 non-profit organization
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